
 

 

 

 

HEARING NOTICE 

COOK MEMORIAL PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT 

 

 

 

A special hearing of the Board of Trustees of the Cook Memorial Public Library District 

has been called for Tuesday, August 20, 2019 at 6:15 p.m. in the Meeting Room at the 

Cook Park Library, 413 N. Milwaukee Avenue in Libertyville, Illinois. The purpose of 

the hearing is to hear testimony regarding the draft Budget and Appropriation Ordinance 

for 2019-2020, which is available for viewing at www.cooklib.org. 

 

      Bonnie Quirke, 

      President 

 

July 17, 2019 


